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EXTRA EXTRA!

Best of our Valley winner Erik Peterson AIA of PHX Architecture is thrilled to announce their latest project. The Valley firm is designing and
building a second location for Calistro California Bistro, currently located at DC Ranch. Their second location will be located in Hilton Village. 

For more information on PHX Architecture visit: http://www.phxarch.com/

Or follow them on Facebook and Twitter.

 

For more on PHX Architecture, read some of their past features on AZFoothills.com:

Introducing PHX Architecture

PHX Architecture Lights up Phoenix Children's Hospital

Best of our Valley: Home & Design

PHX Architecture: Back to Basics
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